
Dear Church Family,


I recognize tomorrow, Sunday, is a big day in the life and ministry of our church family. Please 
pray in support of the parent-child-church dedication as we highlight our ministries to the next 
generation. Church members will need to stay after the worship services for a congregational 
vote. We have been encouraged with those who have had discussions with the search team 
because of their care for our students and the church family following Jed and Madison's visit 
with us last weekend. An affirmative vote of at least three-fourths of the members present shall 
be necessary for election. Historically, we have done a public voice vote. Due to the desire for 
accuracy and the reality of two services, we will use a public standing vote to affirm the search 
team's candidate.


Grace and peace,

Pastor Stan


